
The district recently completed a growth 
study that shows parts of our county 

appear to be growing rapidly. What does 
this mean for our schools? As enrollment 
grows, how will we address the future ca-
pacity needs of our facilities? The time to 
plan is now. The Paulding County School 
District invites you to participate in a se-
ries of community conversations, led by 

Community Conversations
Join Us For . . .

outside facilitator Education Planners, re-
garding the future of our school facilities. 
As a PCSD stakeholder, you are welcome 
to attend any or all meetings, and your 
input will be valued. After all, what could 
be more important than planning now to 
provide the best possible future learning 
environments for the students of Pauld-
ing County? We hope to see you there!

All meetings will begin at 6:00 p.m. 
in the school cafeteria

January 7	 Hiram High School
January 10	 North Paulding High School
January 14	 East Paulding High School
January 15	 Paulding County High School
January 17	 South Paulding High School
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https://www.paulding.k12.ga.us/planningforthefuture


